
 

 

  
                                                    

 
 
 

   
  3rd November 2015 
  

  

  

  

  

Dear Parents, 

Following on from our phonics and reading workshop we would like to invite you to watch a 

phonics lesson. This will demonstrate how phonics is taught at Amblecote and show you a 

selection of activities and resources used to teach it. Please note that there will be a small 

group of children involved in the lesson and that your own child may not be part of the 

group. 

Please indicate on the slip below which lesson you would like to observe. 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

Mrs Price and Miss Smith 

 

Phonic Demonstration lesson 

Name of Child -------------------------------------- 

Please indicate which session you would like to attend. 

Monday 9th November, 9.05-9.30 

 

Wednesday 11th November, 9.05-9.30 

 

Friday 13th November, 9.05-9.30 

 

Signed ................................................... 
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